
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Thursday 17th February 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

On the basis of the advice from Cornwall County Council and in light of the Met Office weather 

warning which currently extends across our local area, as you are already aware, St Levan School 

site will be closed tomorrow to all children. Our assessment of risk suggests that it will not be safe 

for us to open the school site tomorrow, and we are mindful of the risks of travel for our families 

and staff, particularly in the morning. 
 

We have provided packs of work for our children because we did not want to wholly rely on the 

internet as this could also be affected by the forecasted storm. However, we have set up a half an 

hour remote session between the times of 1030 – 1100 for a check if needed. During this time, 

Miss Ferguson and Miss Finch will be celebrating their stars of the week, at 1030 and 1045 

respectively. The bulletin will be created and sent to you via email as normal. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your continued support. If you have any 

questions about tomorrow’s remote provision, please email Miss Ferguson or Miss Finch directly 

at jferguson@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk and/or afinch@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk . Alternatively, you 

can contact me directly on head@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr Mark Francis 

 

Head Teacher 
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